
The Merit School 

will be  

CLOSED 

Monday, January 1st & 

Monday, January 15th 

Fun Days: 

January 4th– National Spaghetti Day 

January 15th-National Hat Day 

January 19th– National Popcorn Day 

January 28th– National Kazoo Day 

Please remember that we 

go outside 2x’s a day. 

Remember to send your 

child in with coats, hats,  

and gloves. Please have 

them labeled with your 

child’s name 

‘Tis the season for sharing is 
caring. 

Germs are spread so easily 

and we can help prevent 

that by encouraging hand 

washing and covering 

coughs. 
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In the event of predicted incoming weather, while we are hesitant to make definitive calls on closing 

schools based solely on predictions, we also understand that should we need to close, families need 

time to make alternate arrangements, and should we decide to open, our teachers need adequate 

time to safely commute if possible. You have our commitment to closely watch weather reports and 

weather conditions in the geographical areas and be vigilant about making timely decisions and 

communicating these decisions as soon as possible. 

Should a decision be made that affects operating hours of a location, school management will com-

municate this to families as quickly as possible via Procare App and/or email. You can also look for 

updates on closing information on our Facebook page (www.facebook.com/TheMeritSchool).  

Thank you for being a part of our family, and we are looking forward to a great new year with you!  


